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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Israel and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Israel’s commitment to the Universal Periodic Review. We welcome in particular, since the second cycle, the measures adopted to promote gender equality, women's participation in public life and LGBT rights, as well as the promotion of a disability rights agenda.
Italy recommends Israel to:
· combat all forms of discrimination against women, children and minorities, also improving social and economic conditions of the minorities;
· keep on implementing the moratorium on capital punishment; 

· strengthen efforts to guarantee freedom of religion or belief and adopt measures to prevent and combat attacks towards holy sites and symbols;
· ensure that an excessive use of administrative detention is avoided.
Italy wishes Israel a successful UPR.
Thank you.

